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In essentials, unity;  
In non -essentials, liberty;  
In all things, love.  
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                   As   an    open    and      
           affirming church,  ALL are 
welcome into  our family. The 
Good News of Godôs grace is for 
everyone regardless of age, 
abilities, race, sexual orientation, 
gender identity, income, physical 
and mental health, education, or 
strength of faith.  There is nothing 
we do, have done, or will do that 
can separate us from Godôs love.  
And since God makes no 
exceptions, neither do we. 

                         The Trussell-Smiths     
                      have a family tradition                  
                       of celebrating ñBurns   
                       Night,ò which falls on 
January 25th. This fun event is a 
time to honor both the Bard of 
Scotland, Robert Burns, who is 
best known as the author of "Auld 
Lang Syne,ò but also a time to revel 
in Scottish identity.  
    April knows her family goes back 
to Scotland on both sides; whereas, 
Timôs dad once told him his family 
ñmight be horse thieves from 
Texas.ò Still, heôs at least Scottish 
by marriage and has an odd affinity 
for bagpipes.  
    This will be a relatively low-key 
and informal version of Burns 
Night, but with plenty of good food, 
songs, poetry, and ñaddresses.ò If 
youôd like to be involved in more 
than just attending, maybe by 
reading a poem or sharing a song, 

or preparing a dish, let Tim or April 
know! 
 

    The Christmas season is a time 
when the juxtaposition between the 
sacred and secular 
seems sometimes 
blatantly opposed 
and sometimes 
quite blurred. The 
word ñsacredò 
points to something 
dedicated as holy and set apart.    
    This year you are invited to a 
spiritual journey of seeing all things 
pregnant with the holy.  
    What could our experience of the 
Advent and Christmas season be if 
we lived it imagining that everything 
is reflecting the sacred? 
 

Tôwas the very first Christmas  
and there in the manger  
the Christ-child was born:  

it couldnôt have been stranger.  

Shepherds saw angels; 
 wise men, a star.   

They came to see Jesus;  
they came from afar. 

They knew he was special -  
Godôs very own son;  
He came to the earth  
to love everyone. 
He grew up in time,  
the Savior, the Lord, 

To be worshiped each day,  
to be loved and adored. 
So now here at Christmas  
we all take delight 

in the gift that God gave us  
that first Christmas night. 
In the gifts we receive  
and the ones that we give,  
Let us never forget,  

Itôs in Christ that we live. 
    Sunday, December 18th, at 9:30 
worship, our FCC children will 
present the sermon in the form of a 
Christmas musical, telling the story 
of Christôs birth in a stable. 
    Before that can happen, though, 
weôll need to have some special 
practices in the sanctuary so the 
kids will be confident that they 
know exactly where they should be 
or where to go for their part. 
    Our special rehearsals will be: 
Saturday, December 10th 3:00-
4:30; Wednesday, December 14th, 
6:00-7:15 PM; and our final dress 
rehearsal and Christmas party, 
December 17th, 10:30-1:00. 
    We have some really young 
ñactorsò this year, so prepare 
yourselves for a lot of cuteness. 

Terry, Sharon & Reagan

  

  

  




